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Masks at School
Thank you so much for your continued dilligence and compliance with the

rules for wearing masks at school. We appreciate all your support and know we

only have a few weeks left to wear them.  Thank you for all you have done to

keep our students safe and healthy this year. 

Little Caesars Fundraiser Winners! 

Thank you so much to everyone who participated in our school fundraiser this

year! We hope you enjoy your squishies and we can't wait to see our finished

outdoor classroom! Thank you for all your support!! 



Assistant Principal and Librarian
Appreciation Week

These last few weeks we were so excited to celebrate these two amazing people

who bring so much to our school. Mrs. Bertram is our Assistant Principal and we

appreciate all she does to help keep our school running, safe, and a fun place to

be. 

 Mrs. Bertram is our

Assistant Principal and we

appreciate all she does to

help keep our school

running, safe, and a fun

place to be. We love you

Mrs. Bertram! 

 Mrs. Bernheisel is always

ready with a great story

and the perfect book.

Thanks for all you do to

promote literacy and a

love of reading in our

school! 



STEM Month Contest
Winners 

Congratulations to all the winners of

the STEM month contest! We hope

you had a great time exploring

STEM! Stay curious and keep

exploring!

SEL Minute 

Managing difficulty in our relationships is a part of social-emotional

learning. How we handle disagreements, mistakes and disappointments

can affect both our moods and the quality of our interactions with others.

Communicating in a clear, calm and proactive way will help us settle

interpersonal problems productively. Next time we feel the tug of conflict,

let's challenge ourselves to be objective, flexible and solution-oriented.

When navigating difficulty between others, we can seize the chance to

foster greater peace and understanding. "Every conflict presents you with a

choice. You can choose to view conflict as an opportunity to teach, or as an

opportunity to blame and punish" ~ Dr. Becky Bailey

What's Coming Up! 

April 12-15 SEL/Spirit Week

April 19-22 - One Book, One School Celebration Week

April 29 - Wax Museum  



We would love for you to make your own robot! You can make a robot by

yourself or with a group. We have already had several great robots submitted

to the library! If you make a robot you need to have it in the library by April

21st. 

We will also be having a bookmark contest. We thought it would be fun to

have the Windridge kids design a bookmark about the Wild Robot. Mrs.

Bernhisel will have blank book marks in the library if you are interested in

designing one. We will need to have those turned in by Thursday April 22nd.

We will announce the bookmark winners the following Monday April 26th. 

Each day that week we will have a question at lunch that all the children can

answer about the book and the Hope Squad will be picking the winners at the

end of the day! We have a few other surprises up our sleeves so stay tuned!

We are getting so excited for the week of One

book One school here at Windridge

Elementary!! April 19th through the 22nd will

be our celebration of The Wild Robot! We know

a lot of you have been reading this great book

and we have been reading it here at the school

as well! We just wanted to remind you all of a

couple of contests that will be taking place that

week.

One Book One School


